
New Branding!
You may notice a consistent color
scheme and new logo. YouthBuild

recently revised its branding and we are
happy to incorporate the new look in our

newsletters. 
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  Owen joined CHYBA's    

  construction program last

  summer after his mom    

  learned about our school. 

  CHYBA celebrates Owen 

  for recently earning his   

  diploma; we're so proud of

  his accomplishment! Even

  better, he is still with us as 

  an Americorps volunteer, 

  giving to our community   

  and earning his secondary

  education stipend at  

 

  

  

  the same time. Owen says he really appreciates CHYBA's 

  flexibility in learning options and feels he can express 

  himself better here. We count ourselves lucky to have

  him on our roster. 

                      

Student Success!
Meet Owen

Congratulations, Owen!

     CHBYA Garden!  

    We're busy cleaning and getting 

    ready to plant new veggies and

    herbs. If you'd like to grow your  

    own veggies, let us know and 

    we'll save a  planter box just for  

    you.     

Call 378-5254



Luke shows off the 

 wooden storage box

he recently completed

in woodshop. Our

instructor Dave says Luke

likes to work carefully and

do things right. He says 

Luke takes his time in the

woodshop  seriously. Luke

appreciates the  hands-on

opportunity our wood

shop provides.

CHYBA Woodshop

If you know of a student who might enjoy learning

about woodworking, call us at 378-5254

 Trout!

Our eggs have hatched and

the Fry are swimming. We will

release them right before

Spring Break. For more info

visit the Classroom Aquarium

Education Program website.
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For more frequent CHYBA

updates, visit our social

media sites: 

https://wildlife.ca.gov/CAEP


Our Youth Policy Committee (YPC) has made its

return to CHYBA. This Committee of students

meets every Monday with CHYBA staff to plan

ways to make our school better for other students.

We appreciate their leadership!

KIXE promotes CHYBA, watch for our spots   

on  local PBS channel 9.

 

CHYBA will be conducting CPR/First Aid classes for

students and staff the week of March 23. Thanks

to Mr. Arnold for teaching these valuable classes!

Spring Break is April 4-9

 
 

Special thanks! 

 
CHYBA Alum Trinity Silva returned to

campus recently to speak about her

experience earning her Certified Nurses

Assistant certification and working in the

field. We're happy to boast that we 

 currently have one student working in

the Shasta College program, and others

considering the opportunity. 

Current Events


